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Please support the development of bike infrastructure. It serves the purpose of 

increasing access to safe, low cost transportation, it has the potential to improve the 

health and well-being of the community, and biking is better for the environment than 

driving. Furthermore, bike infrastructure contributes to livable cities and is an 

investment that will keep on giving back to the community.  


